
 
 

School Board Report 

Tiffany Creek Elementary 

December 5, 2016 
 

 

Dear School Board Members: 

 

*Our grades ELC - 2 Holiday Concert will be on Monday, December 19 at 7:00 p.m.    The 

students in grades 3-5 will perform at the Spring Concert.   

 

*A rural dental health clinic was held at TCE.  This serves an important purpose in our community 

to help provide dental care to those who may not have the opportunity.  Thanks to Mrs. Stoveren 

for helping with this event. 

 

*We completed our 1
st
 trimester on November 18.  Report cards went home on December 2. 

 

*The November in-service was very productive in the area of data analysis and professional 

development.  Marilyn Heifner played an integral role in the development of the schedule. 

 

*Work has begun on the 17-18 school calendar.  I am hoping to meet with the committee in 

January. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nick Kaiser 

 


